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May 6, 1997

Ms. Cassandra Lai

Exploitation Engineer

Canadian Natural Resources lexted
2000, 425 - 1st Street SW

Calgary, AB T2P 3L8

Dear Ms. Lai:

RE: GOOD ENGINEERING PRACTICE (GEP) APPLICATION
PEEJAY WEST HALFWAY “D” POOL

The Ministry has reviewed your application for a GEP, dated March 21, 1997, for a
portion of the subject pool.

Canadian Natural Resources Limited (CNRL) presently has only one well producing from
this pool, at b-32-G/94-A-15 (WA# 8374), with a daily oil allowable of 23.5 m*/d. As
discussed in recent telephone conversations, the Ministry can see no merit-in an individual
well project. Should CNRL complete a second well or make a joint application with the
other operator in the pool, the Ministry will be willing to review your proposals.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (250) 952-0311.
Yours sincerely,
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